
Online SEPAC Meeting

Tuesday October 6, 2020
7:30-8:30pm

Please join us for a SEPAC meeting
using Zoom Video Conferencing.

The purpose of the group is to connect with other Westwood parents
around topics related to raising a child with unique educational needs

and to support each other during this unprecedented time.

Discussion Topics will include:
District Update on the Start of the School Year
SEPAC Business
General Support and Shared Resources

All Westwood parents are welcome. We ask that whatever parents share
during a meeting is confidential, not to be discussed outside of the group.

RSVP: Send an email to westwoodsepac@gmail.com for the Zoom
information or check the Facebook Group for the link the day of the

meeting.

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council
To volunteer, questions, or submit ideas email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com

Board: Megan Brenk & Kerry Aglugub, Co-chairs • Aravind Movva and Liz Polin, Co- Secretaries • Jennifer Ellis
and Jared Jones, Co-Treasurers
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